## **Advisory Group Members**

- Heather Norris, President and CEO, Ottawa Network for Education
- Hector Addison, Chief Servant Officer, African Canadian Association of Ottawa
- Henry Akanko, Director, Hire Immigrants Ottawa, representing United Way East Ontario
- Matthew Beutel, Executive Director, Lowertown Community Resource Centre, representing the Coalition of Community Health and Resource Centres
- Marc d'Orgeville, Executive Director, Centre d'éducation financière EBO, representing the Financial Literacy Action Network of Ottawa
- Michael Maidment, President and CEO, Ottawa Community Foundation
- Rachael Wilson, Chief Executive Director, representing the Ottawa Food Bank and its partner agencies
- Rebecca Dorris, Director of Advocacy, Parkdale Food Centre, representing the Ottawa Community Food Partnership, replacing Meredith Kerr on the Advisory Group in 2024.
- Reuben Nashali, Executive Coordinator, Social Planning Council of Ottawa
- Sarah Taylor, Director, Community Safety and Well-Being, Policy and Analytics at the City of Ottawa